AGENDA ITEM # 9 — Public Comments

Veterans’ Officer, Thomas Warren, provided an update on the various Veterans’
Affairs activities and stated that he knew of two active Veterans that will be coming
home during the holiday season and stated that at some point he will take them to
dinner.

Madeline Flowers stated her appreciation for the Court and their continued
support and she also invited everyone to the new Chamber of Commerce location
for a luncheon on Tuesday, December 13.

All of the Commissioners gave an update of the progress within their respective
Precincts.

Judge Daryl Melton stated that the next meeting will be held on December 29" and
that there will also be a going away party held in honor of Doyle’s retirement.

Commissioner Fayne Warner moved to adjourn. Commissioner Doyle Dickerson
seconded the motion. All voted for and the motion carried.
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